

E9-1-10- TTMA 21-22

Choose a word in each line that has a different stress pattern.

1. A. expect B. depress C. manage D. assure
2. A. cognitive B. abandon C. emotion D. important
3. A. disappointed B. preparation C. adolescence D. communicate

Choose the word that has different sound in the underlined part

4. A. skill B. houseu-keeping C. tense D. decision
5. A. concentrate B. self-aware C. stressed D. tense
6. A. serious B. thosand C. found D. around

Write the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

7. When I turned up, the town hall was already of teenagers.

- A. full. B. packed. C. crowded. D. jammed.

8. I love going to this place it's the quietest place in the city.

- A. as. B. though. C. so that. D. so.

9. This city has been one of the most underground rail networks in the world.

- A. efficient. B. fashionable. C. cosmopolitan. D. fascinated.

10. The last exhibition was not _____ this one.

- A. as interesting B. so interesting as
C. most interesting D. more interesting

11. He couldn't sleep last night _____ his neighbor played music so loudly.

- A. although B. so that C. while D. because

12. She hasn't _____ up her mind yet.

A. found B. made C. gone D. stood

13. I wish my parents could put themselves in my _____.

A. situation B. feelings C. shoes D. heart

14. After I found all the information I needed, I _____ the computer.

A. put off B. switched on C. looked for D. turned off

15. Most big companies are built and developed in areas.

A. urban B. rural C. mountainous D. countryside

16. He wants to buy an car because he doesn't have much money.

A. expensive B. affordable C. rich D. poor

17. Since changing the way of production, many craftsmen have voluntarily joined together to form

A. cooperates B. cooperation C. cooperatives D. cooperative

18. Nowadays, Tan Chau artisans can produce silk of multiple colours they can meet customers' demands.

A. so B. so that C. but D. in order

19. "You must come to my party," she told me.

A. She told me I come to her party. B. She told me to come her party.
C. She told me I had to come to her party. D. She told me I came to her party.

20. He wondered _____ to tell the news to his parents.

A. why B. how C. what D. which

Choose the word that has CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined words in each of the following questions.

21. More and more city dwellers suffer from coughing or breathing problems.

A. residents B. pollution C. roads D. traffics

22. I invited her to join our trip to Trang An but she refused my invitaion.

A. close down B. turned down C. got on with D. come back

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

23. Before the exam, I always feel stressed.

A. tense B. relaxed C. frustrated D. worried

24. People who live in urban area have lots of good condition about studying, entertainment and health care.

A. metropolitan B. multicultural C. developed D. rural

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

25. Some of the most excited architecture in Britain can be found in Manchester and the nearby Salford Quays area.

A. excited B. of C. found D. nearby

26. Artisans in the traditional craft village are facing difficulties in seeking markets for their product.

A. product B. markets C. difficulties in D. are

27. Martin was chosen because she is a good administrator who gets along for everyone.

A. good B. for C. was chosen D. who

28. Sarah wondered if to attend the life skills workshop that weekend.

A. attend B. skills C. if D. that

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbers blanks.

We went to Doi Tam, a village famous for its drum making techniques, in Ha Nam Province last month. The craft was first ____ (29) ____ to the village sometime in the 8th or 9th century. Today there are ____ (30) ____ six hundred drum makers living in Doi Tam village.

It was amazed to see big drum in front of every house in the village. People say that it (31) four workers three days to make a drum with a diameter of 1,5 meters. To make a drum, the craftsmen have to follow an eight stage process. Stretching the drumhead is the most challenging stage (32) they have to carefully assess the sound it makes. The other steps do not require such high skill.

29. A. introduction B. introduce C. to introduce D. introduced
30. A. more than B. the most C. a little D. a few
31. A. took B. takes C. take D. taken
32. A. because of B. although C. because D. so that

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

Sydney is Australia's most exciting city, the history of Australia begins here. In 1788, Captain Arthur Phillips arrived in Sydney with 11 ships and 1624 passengers from Britain (including 770 prisoners). Today there are about 4 million people in Sydney. There are over twenty excellent beaches close to Sydney and its warm summer climate and cool winter have made it a favorite city for immigrants from overseas. There are three things that makes Sydney famous: its beautiful harbor, the Sydney Harbor Bridge, which was built in 1932 and the Sydney Opera House, which was opened in 1973.

33. When did Captain Arthur Phillips arrive in Sydney?

- A. 1624 B. 1625 C. 1932 D. 1788

34. How many beaches are there close to Sydney?

- A. 11 beaches B. over 20 beaches C. nearly 20 beaches D. 770 beaches

35. The word "overseas" in the paragraph mostly means

- A. in the country B. homeland C. abroad D. hometown

36. How many things are there that make Sydney famous?

A. 3

B. 2

C.1

D.4

Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the sentence that it means the same as the sentence printed before it.

37.Lifestyle in Malaysia is the same as Thailand.

A.Lifestyle in Malaysia is not different from Thailand.

B.Lifestyle in Malaysia is different from Thailand.

C. Lifestyle in Malaysia was not different from Thailand.

D. Lifestyle in Malaysia is not different in Thailand.

38.I have no idea where we should go for next summer vacation.

A. I have no idea where should to go for next summer vacation.

B. I have no idea where going for next summer vacation.

C. I have no idea where to go for next summer vacation.

D. I have no idea where go for next summer vacation.

39.Even though he is poor, he always helps other homeless people.

A. Despite being poor, he always helps other homeless people.

B. Despite his poor, he always helps other homeless people.

C. Despite his poverty, he always help other homeless people.

D. Despite he is poor, he always helps other homeless people.

40. "I'm really stress out."

A. She said she is really stress out. **B.** She said she was really stress out.

C. She said she were really stress out. **D.** She said she wasn't stress out.